
 February 18, 2022 

 Hello TCCS Community, 

 Please note that earlier this afternoon, as part of our standard safety protocol relating to an 

 emergency medical situation at the school, we had to call a partial and brief  “shelter in place” 

 order, where students continued to go about their classwork, but hallways were kept clear to 

 allow emergency response personnel to enter the building. 

 Thank you to all students and staff for their cooperation in following the safety protocols and to 

 the medical response team for their prompt assistance with the matter, which was quickly 

 resolved. 

 If you have any questions about our safety protocols, including our various monthly emergency 

 drills, please reach out to Principal Torres at  storres@tccsnj.org  . 

 Thanks and Best Regards, 

 Ralph Gallo 
 Lead Person / Director 
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